Can you spot the cherry or cherries with Coffee Berry Borer in it?
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Coffee Berry Borer (CBB) is a small beetle that damages coffee cherries and beans. It has not
been found on any of the other Hawaiian Islands except Oahu and the Big Island. It is important
to prevent the spread of this beetle and be able to identify signs of CBB for early detection.
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What can you do to help stop CBB from making its way from the Big Island
and Oahu to Maui, Molokai, or Kauai?
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Do not remove coffee berries from any farms or wild trees.

With the exception of roasted coffee, it is prohibited to bring untreated coffee

berries, green beans, plants, plant parts, used picking supplies, equipment, etc.
home with you from the Big Island. Contact the Hawaii Department of Agriculture’s
Plant Quarantine Department for all quarantine rules and regulations.

Inspect and clean your clothing and footwear before leaving a coffee farm on the Big
Island and Oahu.

@ If possible, change into clean attire before arriving home from the Big Island and

Oahu especially if you have visited a coffee farm while there. Bag your used clothing
and shoes and wash them immediately.

If you suspect CBB please contactthe UH CTAHR Cooperative Extension at (808) 322-4892
or the HDOA Plant Quarantine (808) 832-0566




